
 

 

CHAT, CHOW AND CHRISTMAS CHEER!! 

Please come join ODS as we gather to CHAT about Roberta 

Clark’s experience at a Para Coaching Event 

CHOW down on some light wraps and snacks, and 

Have some Seasonal CHEER!

 

Earlier this year, Roberta was given a $300 

Scholarship from ODS and used it to attend 

a special Seminar for coaches of Para Riders. 

She and her student Lily Rhodes and Lily’s 

mother Pamela attended.  As a ‘give back’ for 

the Scholarship, Roberta will give a talk 

about that experience, and what is involved in 

Para coaching and competing. 

 

WHEN: Wednesday December 12, 2019 

 

WHERE: Roberta has graciously offered her home at 

  16 E. 26th Place 

  Tulsa, Oklahoma  74114 918.605.3263 

 

TIME: 6:30 for light eating ~ ODS will provide wraps 

                           ~ pot luck sides and desserts 

  7:30 Roberta’s talk 

 

RSVP PLEASE by Dec. 10 so we can plan for food!! 

 Kay Kamish Aspenell@aol.com             918.808.6128 
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